Dear Parents, staff and students of Hollins My PCS online this is Principal Robert Florio with an important message"

- We are aware of some technical difficulties that your student may have had in accessing their classes through Canvas and other technical issues. We were made aware that the issues were global/wide spread and are being rectified
- Please know we will work through these issues and resolve them as fast as we can. Also know that our teachers will work with all online students to ensure they have the resources, assignments and support they need to be successful
- If for any reason, there was a concern about getting into the right class at the right time and being recognized just email your teacher and they will make sure you are marked present. If you had difficulty or could not access any assignments or work let them know that as well

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work together to resolve issues and find positive outcomes

Have a great evening!